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Monday 31st August 2020

Dear Parent,
I am delighted to announce that we are introducing a new cashless payment scheme into the school which will mean that all payments will be made electronically and cash will no longer be accepted.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The system is exceptionally easy to operate and you will receive a text message detailing how you log into the system and how you can make payments today. To facilitate this, it is very important that the school has your up-to -date mobile number. We will be sending the text to the most recent mobile number you have forwarded to the school.

Yours Faithfully, IR Mullen
[image: ]
image1.jpg
WOODLAWN
PRIMARY SCHOOL




image2.jpeg
Woodburn Avenue, Carrickfergus ® Co. Antrim @ (028) 93 351923
@ www.woodlawnps.co.uk € IMullen284@c2kni.net ® info@woodlawnps.carrickfergus.ni.sch.uk




